
 

 

 

TO:    Jay Jurrens, Superintendent 

FROM:  Brad Schmitt, Athletic Director 

RE:    Personnel Recommendations 

DATE:   June 8, 2017 

 

I make the following recommendations as it relates to a personnel opening within 
the district: 

• Chad Pemble, Head Varsity Girls Basketball Coach 
  -This position is open due to the reassignment of Matt Schult 
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